
 

 

 

May 29, 2020 
 
 
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to inform you of some changes that are 
a result of Governor Pritzker moving the State of Illinois into Phase 3 of his 
Restore Illinois Plan.  These changes are effective Monday, June 1st. 
 
The Village Hall and the Police Station lobby will reopen to the public on June 1, 
for essential business only.  You are required to have a face covering in order to 
enter the building, as well as adhere to social distancing.  Hours of 8:00 AM to 9:00 
AM at Village Hall are reserved for seniors and for vulnerable customers.  Please 
be respectful of this provision. Non-essential payments such as water bills or 
vehicle stickers should be handled without entering the building and via the outside 
drop box. 
 
Street maintenance will resume, and enforcement will begin on June 1. 
 
As part of Phase 3, restaurants and bars may offer outdoor seating and service.  
Offices, retail, barbershops and salons can also reopen to the public with capacity 
and other limits and safety precautions.  For a full list of these guidelines, please 
visit our website at www.villageofnorridge.com and click on the COVID-19 tab in 
the middle of the home page. 
 
The Pace Bus service continues to be suspended until further notice. Block parties 
will not be allowed for the remainder of the year and no permits will be issued. 
 
Garage and estate sales are also prohibited until further notice. 
 
As a reminder, Clean Up Week will be held June 1-5th on your regular scheduled 
garbage pick-up date. 
 
We ask that you continue to observe all the Governor’s Executive Orders regarding 
COVID-19.  These Orders can also be found on our website. 
 
Thank you and have a nice evening. 
 

http://www.villageofnorridge.com/

